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August 16, 1979

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406

Attention: Boyce H. Grier, Director

Reference: License Number 06-15954-01

Dear Mr. Grier:

Pursuant to the requirements of IE Bulletin 79-19, please be
advised that TFI Corporation, NDT Products Division, does not
generate low level radioactive waste in any of its activities,
nor does it handle or otherwise'become involved in same in any
way.

Sincerely,

TFI CORPORATION
NDT Products Division
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Gene C. Trinks
Marketing Manager
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cc: R. F. Kenney
NRC Office of Inspection and Enforcement
Division of Fuel Facility and Materials Safety Inspection
Washington, DC 20555
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